
 

 

 
Wingham Business Improvement Area 

Board of Management  2017 
 

 

At the Annual General Meeting of the Wingham Business Improvement Area on February 23, 2017 the 

membership of the WBIA approved the following to the Board of Management.  Executive positions 

were filled at the Board Meeting on March 30, 2017.   

  

 Qualifying Address  Position held in 2017 Year 
Elected  

Lisa Hearnden   50 North St. W – tenant   2013 

Jason Scheistel 237 Josephine Street – 
tenant  

Treasurer 2013 

Dave Tiffin Associate member   Secretary  2013 

Jim Snyder 245 Josephine Street  
property/business owner 

 2013 

Doug Kuyvenhoven 405 Josephine Street  
property/business owner  

Chair 2014 

Dave Peers  8 Alfred Street – tenant  Vice-Chair  2015 

Christine McGrath  208 Josephine Street  – 
tenant  

Retail Representative  2016 

Sandy Walker 200 Josephine Street – 
tenant  

Retail Representative  2016 

 

North Huron Council Representative – Yolanda Ritsema-Teeninga  

 

 

 

 

 


